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PM Construction building two Portland projects
March 04, 2022 - Northern New England

The Daymark - Chesnut Street - Portland, ME

Portland, ME PM Construction Co. continues to play a key role in the ongoing development of
housing in the city.

» The Daymark condo project (shown) on Chestnut St. is underway. The seven-story (70,000 s/f)
building will consist of 54 units with one, ~ 2,400 s/f commercial space. The development is being
led by The Procopio Companies.



» Construction for the 218 Washington project are picking up momentum. The condo building will
include 45 units throughout four floors, with garage parking and a rooftop deck.
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